
From the Desk of the Mayor: 

Tropical Storm Barry 
 

To our Gretna Residents: We are feeling very thankful that the City of Gretna was spared from any catastrophic damage caused by Hurricane Barry. However, many of our neighbors were not as fortunate. People are hard at work in recovery mode, and Gretna stands ready to assist our neighboring communities in any way that we can. Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers as they clean up the damages caused by this storm.
Belinda C. Constant 

Mayor  


